
Important Announcement: Garbage 

Collection Service 

Dear Residents, 

We are pleased to inform you that our garbage collection service will be operating on the usual 

schedule. Please ensure that your garbage bins are placed curbside by 7:00 AM on collection 

days. 

For any missed collections, please contact our office at (123) 456-7890 or email us at 

service@example.com. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

Your Local Waste Management Team 


